
Date: 23rd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy term already, filled with lots of exciting opportunities and experiences for the children. In this issue we 

have shared the Urban Strides Workshop, Speaking and Listening Week and Year 3’s trip to the Natural History Museum. 

We have a few goodbyes to make this term. Mrs Inkley has decided to take a step back from education for the time being 

to be more available for her new grandchildren and other family members. She will however, still be coming in to school 

to support with lessons on occasions. After 19 years of service to Bierton we are really going to miss her!  

Miss Huggins has taken on the role of Forest School and is working on her forest school qualification. She has worked 

alongside Mrs Inkley and they have shared the planning for the sessions. Miss Huggins is incredibly excited to be taking 

on this new venture and we know she will be amazing!  

At the end of February we say goodbye to Mr Arnold who has taken the decision to retire. He was worked at Bierton for 

almost 11 years and has kept everything around the building running during that time. We wish him a well earned restful 

retirement!  

Finally, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Guess at the end of this term. She has taken the decision to step back from 

education to support her health and allow her to spend more time with family. Again, she will be popping in on occasions 

to support lessons when needed. Mrs Guess has been at Bierton for 17 years and we will really miss her creative nature.  

As well as these sad goodbyes, we also have some very warm welcomes to make. Miss Angel has joined our team as a 

learning support assistant. She is currently supporting in Early years. She has many years of experience working within an 

early years setting so we are delighted to have her join our team.  

We also would like to warmly welcome Miss Strong who has joined us in our Nursery as a Nursery Assistant. We are 

delighted to have her energy and enthusiasm join our fantastic team!  

Later this term, we will also be welcoming Miss Lewis to our team as a Higher Level Teaching assistant.  She has worked 

in several schools locally and we are delighted to welcome her across to Bierton to join our team.  

We have such a fantastic staff team here at Bierton who all want to provide the best for the children and ensure they are 

provided with a range of opportunities, experiences and memorable learning activities to ensure that every child can find 

their sparkle and let it shine!  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

February: 

Tuesday 27th—Year 6 Anxiety Workshop with Bucks 

Mental Health Support Team.  

 

March:  

Monday 4th—Author Visit for KS1 and KS2—Olaf Falafel  

Tuesday 5th—Year 1 Parent Workshop—Phonics 

Screening Check Session with the children.  

Thursday 7th—World Book Day  

Friday 8th—SEN Coffee Morning for parents.  

Thursday 14th—Year 1 Whipsnade Zoo Visit  

Monday 18th—Years 5+6 Coombe Hill Field Work Visit  

Tuesday 19th—Nursery Tiggywinkles Visit  

Wednesday 20th—FOBS Disco  3:15—4:15 EYFS + KS1  

     4:30—5:30 KS2  

Wednesday 27th—9am Key Stage 1 Easter Performance 

to Parents.  

Wednesday 27th—School Closes for Easter at 1pm.  

 
















